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Submission: I am a resident and ratepayer in the City of Sydney. 
 
I strongly oppose the proposed merger of the City of Sydney with other local government areas. The City of Sydney is 
providing exemplary services to its residents, businesses, visitors (work) and visitors (tourism), and its success in these areas 
can only be diminished by the reduction in focus necessitated by a merger. 
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